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A.G.M 25th March 2025 
 
The following teams attended or were represented at the AGM held at the Maldon Constitutional Club on 25th March 
2025: - (NP = Not Present) 
 

Div1 Div2 Div3 

Carpenters Arms  Blackwater Quay  Black Rabbit 

El Barco 

 

Borough Arms Bull Gt Totham  

Kings Head Tollesbury  Double Trouble Con Dartists 

Queen Victoria  Heybridge Inn Hardy’s Bar 

Royal Oak Nomads  Maldon Golf Club  Queens Head D’Arcy 

Swifts  Mundon Drifters  

 

Swan City 

Welcome Sailor Mundon White Horse Swan United 

Witham Wanderers Stepfields  
 

1. League Teams – Renaming / Moving 
 
The Following Teams have moved/renamed 
Cross Keys have moved to the Swan Hatfield Peverel and will be called Swan City 
Swan HP renamed Swan United 
Hardy’s Bar B will now be just Hardy’s Bar 
 
The Following Teams have withdrawn  
Hardy’s Bar A 
 
The Following Teams are new 
Con Dartists (from Maldon Con Club) 
Queen Head D’Arcy 
 
There is a total of 23 Teams. Carpenters Arms and Queen Victoria promoted to Division 1, 
Blackwater Quay and Heybridge Inn relegated to Division 2.  Maldon Golf Club promoted to 
Division 2 – no one relegated to Division 3. All new teams start in Division 3 
 
2. Finances 
 
As of 25th March 2025 
 

Balance Brought forward £1415.00 

League Expenses -£85.00 

Trophies -£1255.00 

 £75.00 
  
Summer 2025 Fees 23 x £50 (at time of writing still awaiting 
fees from The Bull) £1150.00 

Current Cash Balance £1,225.00 

Less £50 owed by Bull -£50 

 £1175.00 

 

http://www.maldondarts.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
Costs for running the league have increased (Trophy costs, replacing missing trophies, Darts 
boards for Finals night) and therefore there is a need to increase the league fees to £60 for next 
season. 
 
For various reasons there are several missing trophies from Division 3 from prior covid.  The floor 
was asked if anyone was willing to sponsor a trophy to replace them and Troy Hogg and Pete 
Mead have both offered to sponsor a Trophy (via their companies) so the committee are very 
grateful for the offer and a quote and order will be sorted out as soon as we can.  We will now 
have to also limit the number of trophies per team to 8, if any additional trophies are required, we 
can order them for an additional £10 per trophy.  
 
3. Tendring Challenge 
 
No date has yet been agreed with Tendring to complete this challenge, but we are due to host.  
The venue is also yet to be decided, so keep an eye on the website for more information 
 
4. Knockout Cup – Consolation Cup 
 
It was proposed that the final of the knockout cup be played over two legs (home and away) 
nobody opposed to this suggested.  The rules have been updated to reflect this, and the winner 
will be the most legs scored over 36 legs – should there be a tie after 36 legs, then the captain will 
choose a player from their side to play a best of 3 
 
5. End of Season Competitions 

 
Splitting between the competition venues was much better last season, with only Div2 singles 
running late.  Still a slightly lower turn out for division 3.  A reminder that players must be present 
in the venue to be entered into the draw.  Also, a reminder that if you know you are unable to 
make the finals night then you should not enter the preliminary competitions. 
 
6. Committee 

 
The existing committee stood down.  All members were willing to stand, and the floor voted 
unanimously to re-elect all members to their existing positions. 
 
In addition, there was only one volunteer for the vacant committee position – Stuart Parkes from 
Hardy’s Bar.  Unfortunately, Stuart was unable to make the AGM, but he was proposed by Dave 
Chapman from Swan City and seconded by Shaun Frostick from the Borough Arms.  There were 
no objections from the floor.  The Committee welcomes Stuart as its new member. 
 
7. Confirmation of Rule adjustment 
 
An additional line added to rule 7 about electronic scorers to read as follows; - 
An electronic score board may be used IF you can recall all scores in the leg or if the scores and 
score remaining are also recorded on a chalk/white board 
 
8. League Start 
 
The League will start on Tuesday 8th April 2025. 
 
The committee would like to wish you all the best of luck for the coming season 

 


